
 

 

Enjoy. Embrace. Evolve – We make the difference. 

 

 

 

Over the past two weeks we have had so much fun with all of our 

different learning opportunities. We had a bonfire themed week 

and then this week has been full of different experiences- 

Remembrance, the Book Bus and Children in Need. We adored 

our Pudsey bear hunt and one or two of us are already becoming 

quite the little book worm! 
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Christmas Show 

Nursery will be having their own 

Christmas Performance. It will be on 

Wednesday 12th December at 10am 

and 1.45pm. Information on costumes 

needed and tickets will be sent out 

shortly.  

 

Parents Evening 

Thank you for attending parents 

evening. It was lovely to talk about your 

amazing children and how proud we all 

are of them.  

 

                                           .  

Reminders - Spare Clothes 

Please have a spare change of clothes 

with a few pairs of under ware, and 

socks- just in case! 

Please can you return any spare Nursery 

clothes. 

Thank you 


